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Raynham Footpath 2 - Emergency Closure due to unsafe Bridge 
 
Part of the above footpath has been closed as an emergency due to an inspection finding 
the main beams are rotten making it unsafe for the public to use. 
 
The footpath is closed between the junction of Raynham Footpath 3 and Raynham 
Footpath 2, and the junction of Raynham Footpath 4 and Raynham Footpath 2, 
approximately 66 metres of footpath being closed.  A diversion route is in place.  
 
The bridge will be closed for the foreseeable future, while works are programmed and a 
new bridge is installed. The County Council thanks people for their patience while this 
issue is resolved. 
 
The cost of the work will have to be confirmed at a later date, due to it being an 
emergency closure, will be carried out by Norfolk County Council’s Community and 
Environmental Services Department and their contractors. 
 
For further information 
 

Mark North, Deputy Team Manager (Bridges) 0344 800 8020 
 
 
Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council 
website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks 
 
 

 

If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, alternative 
format or in a different language please contact 0344 800 
8020 or textphone 0344 800 8011 and we will do our best to 
help. 
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